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POLICE WARN OF FAKE TRAINEE RECRUITMENT ADS IN SOCIAL MEDIA 

 
 The police have warned of misleading adverts that are circulating in social media about the 

recruitment of new constables 
 

 The adverts are allegedly being circulated through the WhatsApp platform and via the 
www.salearnership.com website. 

 
 The aforementioned advertisements form part of a scam aimed at misleading the public and 

possibly corruptly attempting to enlist candidates into the public service 
 

 Police spokesperson Solomon Makhale said South African Police Service (SAPS) had not 
advertised for police trainees 

 
 He also added that while the SAPS are looking into the origins of these adverts, we urge those 

whose are interested in joining the SAPS as trainees, to ignore them”.  
 

 Members of the public interested in joining SAPS, please visit: www.saps.gov.za  
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